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The entry deadline for the Preston Grand Prix – the opening Grand Prix of the 2019/20 season, has been extended
until the end of Monday September 2.

The competition is at the popular Sir Tom Finney Sports Centre at the University of Central Lancashire on the
weekend of September 21 and 22.

Banded events will take place on the Saturday, with the open singles and Under-21 and Veterans’ events on the
Sunday.

Click here to download an entry form or to enter online
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